
From: VT - CNRE - CNRE Admin Faculty Listserv on behalf of Weber, Lon
To: CNRE_ADMIN_FACULTY@LISTSERV.VT.EDU
Subject: Windows Based Remote Desktop (RDP) Changes Follow-up
Date: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 7:44:07 AM
Importance: High

Hello again CNRE,
 
This is a follow-up email about how RDP access will be changing on CNRE Windows based
computers.
 

I will start pushing these new settings next Tuesday (December 8th) first thing in the morning.  All
CNRE Windows based computers connected to the network will start to receive the new settings
within a few hours.  However, from all my testing it appears that they will not go into effect until the
next reboot of your computer.  That is why I chose next Tuesday as that is Microsoft’s Patch Tuesday
so all computers should be rebooting on their own once they get the latest round of security
patches from Microsoft.
 
An FAQ on what the changes are and what you need to do after they go into effect will be posted on
our IT website later today.  Thanks.
 
Lon
 
=======================================
Lon A. Weber, Director of IT
College of Natural Resources and Environment (MC0324)
Cheatham Hall, RM 216C, Virginia Tech
310 West Campus Drive
Blacksburg, VA 24061
Phone: 540-231-3277 Fax: 540-231-7664
http://it.cnre.vt.edu
 

From: VT - CNRE - CNRE Admin Faculty Listserv [mailto:CNRE_ADMIN_FACULTY@listserv.vt.edu] On
Behalf Of Weber, Lon
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 4:12 PM
To: CNRE_ADMIN_FACULTY@LISTSERV.VT.EDU
Subject: Windows Based Remote Desktop (RDP) Changes
Importance: High
 
Hello CNRE,
 
In the interest of increasing IT Security I will be implementing some new rules for Remote Desktop
(RDP) on Windows based computers.  If you do not know what RDP is then you don’t need to read
any further as it won’t affect you.  If you are currently using RDP to connect to a CNRE computer
you’ll need to contact me ASAP.  I will be pushing out these new settings to all Windows based
CNRE computers in the coming weeks (no date set yet) and once I do you will no longer be able to
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connect again until I give you the new settings.  I will send out a reminder once I have set the push
date.  Thanks.
 
Lon
 
=======================================
Lon A. Weber, Director of IT
College of Natural Resources and Environment (MC0324)
Cheatham Hall, RM 216C, Virginia Tech
310 West Campus Drive
Blacksburg, VA 24061
Phone: 540-231-3277 Fax: 540-231-7664
http://it.cnre.vt.edu
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